
 

 

Leigh St Mary’s Church of England Primary School 

Supporting Doreen’s Education 

Leigh St Mary's are proud to be closely linked with a charity called Mission Helping Hands 

which is a Christian organisation helping people in Uganda. The strong links with the 

charity go back many years and currently our school community helps to support the 

education of an orphaned, teenage girl called Doreen. We have funded her education 

since primary school and Leigh St Mary’s supports the cost of her board at school for the 

year. Doreen attends Kinkiizi High School in Uganda and has recently sat the equivalent of 

GCSE examinations. She is doing amazingly well with her studies, and we are so proud of 

her.  

Here are some pictures of Doreen, her friends and her older sister Catherine.   

 


